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Mr. G. A. Baber 

Pronghorn Management Corporation 
POBox 1772 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241 

RE: ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER SWD-836 

Dear Mr. Baber: 

Under the provisions of Rule 701(B), Pronghorn Management Corporation made application to 
the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division on April 5, 2002, for permission to re-enter for 
produced water disposal its State "T" Well No. 2 (API No. 30-025-03735) located 4290 feet from 
the South line and 500 feet from the West line, NW/4 SW/4, Section 6, Township 16 South, 
Range 36 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico. 

After the 15-day waiting period, the Division issued Administrative Order SWD-836 approving 
this application. 

Since then, it has come to our attention that one offset leaseholder was not contacted 
concurrently with the others and therefore had an extended date to file an objection. That party 
did in fact file objection with the Division on June 28th. 

Since valid objection has been received, Administrative Order SWD-836 issued April 30th 2002, 
is hereby suspended and this case shall be set to hearing at the first available docket which is 
August 1st 2002. 

Sincerely 

LW/WVJ 
cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 

James Bruce Attorney at Law for DKD, L.L.C. 
Files: SWD-836 
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